
Mid Wisconsin ATV Trailblazers 
September 12 2022 meeting 

 
 

Meeting was called to order 
 
Secretary report was given and accepted. 
 
Treasurer report was given and accepted. 
 
Timesheets for July and August work were turned in.  If you still have hours from then you can still turn 
them in. 
 
Update on gates on Edgar to Rock Road trail - Dean checked with Daniel on the width of gates.  They 
should be between 70 to 72 inches.  There are a couple that are leaning in and should be tipped back 
out but they still are at least 70 inches.   
 
If anyone has time to start mowing the trails let Dean know.  He will have the mower and tractor ready. 
 
There is always some brushing that can be done on either trail. 
 
Burma fall work day was set for October 1st will meet at entrance on Burma Road at 8:30.  Lunch and 
drinks will be provided.  Rain date will be Sunday October 2nd.  If neither day works it will be moved to 
weekend of October 15th.  Some gravel will be hauled and brushing done.  Pole saws will be needed for 
quite a bit of the brushing.  October meeting will be held then also if needed. 
 
 
Meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
Club dues are due.  Send to Cindy.  There is a membership application on our web site if you lost the one 
that was sent with July notes or contact Cindy (715-581-2468 or cindy.manecke@gmail.com). 
 
  
 
Next meeting will be held on Burma work day if needed. 


